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Proposal for a joint meeting on Call related R99 issues

TSGN1 has started studying the call related R99 issues. Particularly multimedia and multicall have been found to require sharing of information between the drafters of the service requirements, TSGS1, the system architects, TSGS2 and the designers of the protocol stage 3's in TSGN1.

A joint meeting between TSGN1, TSGS1 and TSGS2 is proposed. TSGN1 #5 meeting on the 29th June – 1st July 1999 seems to be the first practical opportunity to arrange such a meeting. This meeting will take place in Oulu, Finland. The invitations have already been sent to TSGN1 members.

Similar questions seem to touch TSGN2 and TSGN SS Ad-hoc group too. TSGN Plenary #4 would be a convenient time to discuss whether the scope of the meeting should be extended from TSGN1 issues to cover also other aspects of TSGN work.

The reason why a formal joint meeting instead of an ad-hoc meeting is proposed is that this would provide an opportunity for a very efficient workshop meeting where TSGN delegates would be able to give feedback to Stage 1 and Stage 2. In a joint meeting it would be possible to agree on new proposals on WG level if they are technically agreeable, of course.

For TSGS1 this would be an efficient way of communicating Stage 1 to TSGN1 and also collecting feedback on it. For TSGS2 it would also provide an opportunity to exercise their mandate of work item control.

For TSGN1 this arrangement should not cause too much trouble as the meeting in question has already been completely devoted to R99 issues.

TSGS1 and TSGS2 are asked to study the proposal and give their opinion on it. 

If the proposal is agreeable the originator invites feedback urgently as the practical arrangements for the meeting are already underway.

